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Addition to original contract:
Currently due to the Covid-19 and its variables we are permitting at this time a maximum of 64 people inside our hall facility.  If at any time this situation changes and this number would go down, and cancellations have to be made because of the Governor’s decision, we will notify the renter immediately. We are in this together and we are trying our best to keep everyone safe and healthy. Please initial and return this form along with your application so we are aware that you understand our situation.

                                                         Thank you,
                                   The Brentwood Volunteer Company
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